
 
 

Strategic Asset Planning Team 

Level 1.6 Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh EH8 8BG 

schoolsreview@edinburgh.gov.uk 

Date:  5 June 2025 
  
Dear Parent or Carer 
 

Craigmount High School Extension 

I am writing to let you know that we are developing plans to extend Craigmount High 
School.   

The extension project will include reconfiguration of some existing spaces.  The purpose 
of the project is to provide the school with the space and facilities it needs to meet 
growing demand for places from new housing developments at Maybury and Cammo.  
The project will also improve and expand the availability of social spaces like the dining 
area, toilets and circulation routes.  

Early feasibility work and discussions with the school leadership team have highlighted a 
preference for an extension to be built on the grass field at the east side of the school.  
We will be undertaking engagement with pupils and staff prior to the summer break to 
inform the development of a detailed design.   

If you would like to find out more about this project, give us your views or suggest things 
we should consider as we develop the design; we will be holding drop-in information 
sessions at Craigmount High School on Tuesday, 24 June 2025 from 11:00-14:00 and 
17:00-20:00.  We will hold further information sessions after the summer as the design 
develops and will also be providing regular updates on progress via the school’s 
newsletters and the Parent Council.   

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, you can contact me and the design 
team at the following email address: schoolsreview@edinburgh.gov.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Crawford McGhie 
 
Head of Strategic Asset Planning 
 
 
 


